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Name: Jeff Poots

I am writing in regards to the possible extension of the Emergency bill and to state that I do not want an
extension to the bill.
It is clear from the most recent ABS data that Covid deaths is well under what was forecast. 
The emergency bill has destroyed livelihoods, careers, and created division. The laws were overreaching and to
extend them further would go against the data at hand.
It’s time end the bill.

Jeff Poots
Submitted electronically

Sent from my iPhone
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